
 
 

Report to Council 
Re: Fire Chief-2021-17 
From: Chuck Pedersen 
Date: December 7, 2021 

Re: Surplus Items  

Recommendation: 
That the Fire Chief-2021-17 report, dated December 7th, 2021 regarding Surplus Items 
be received. 
 
Overview:  
Following our policy on disposal of surplus assets, we posted two items on GovDeals for 
auction. One item was the retired Rescue 5 fire apparatus, that we collected $8700 
after all related fees and taxes were paid. The other item was an extrication tool set 
that was replaced. For that item, we collected $4050 after all related fees and taxes.  
 
Conclusion:  
This is an information report on the disposal of two assets, being Rescue 5 and 
extrication equipment. 
 
Financial Impact:  
As per the procurement policy on disposal of assets, $12,750 was directed toward the 
general reserve fund. 
 
Strategic Plan Applicability: 
To ensure and enable an effective and efficient municipal administration. 
 
Sustainability Plan Applicability: 
N/A 
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Report Approval Details 

Document Title: Surplus Items .docx 

Attachments:  

Final Approval Date: Nov 30, 2021 

 

This report and all of its attachments were approved and signed as outlined below: 

Martina Chait-Hartwig 

Elana Arthurs 


